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 Congratulations to Yellow Class for a weekly attendance of 96.92% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the class 

weekly achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow James Yellow Renaii Verde Stanley Azul Madison 

Red Amaris Blue Gracie Amarillo Lola Morado Faith 

Green Stanley Orange Harrison Rosa Wade Rojo Millie 

 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Earring for PE 

Can you please ensure that children’s earrings are removed on 

PE days. Children are not able to participate in PE wearing  

earrings, they cannot be taped up and need to be removed 

before their PE Lessons. If your child is unable to remove their 

own earrings, please do this at home before they come to 

school. PE forms a vital part of the school curriculum and if a 

child is unable to do PE due to having earrings in, then this will 

be reflected in their progress for this part of the curriculum. 

 

Sports Report    

This week has seen Edgewood return to competitions’ when the KS2 Boccia 

team competed against 4 other schools. With all the children only just 

learning the sport, which sees players sit down and bowl balls towards a 

target, they worked tremendously hard together and showed great team 

work. After a tough afternoon of competition, the team finished in 2nd 

place, just missing out on qualifying for the district finals later in the year.  

 

Also this week, the children have all had the chance to complete their November School Games 

challenge - Ball Transfer. The children across school have tried really hard and always given 100%. 

In the next few weeks, we look forward to starting next month’s challenge - Standing Long jump.  
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Winter Coats 

As the weather has turned a few degrees cooler, can you please ensure children are 

coming to school with a warm coat and in warm uniform. Due to covid, the windows 

and external doors still need to be open at certain times in the day and the 

classrooms are getting chillier, so children may benefit from an extra layer.  

 

Children in Need 2021 

I am pleased to advise that the final total raised for BBC Children in Need appeal via the 

Edgewood Primary School just giving page, was a fabulous £313. It is not too late to 

donate should you wish to. Just go to our just giving page via the link below and make 

your donation.   

 

                         https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school?newPage=True  

 

Applications for Reception Class September 2021 

Please find attached a leaflet containing details of the application process for 

those with children that are due to start reception classes in September 2021. 

There is a further leaflet with details of an opening evening taking place on the 

30th November 2021 for prospective parents. Spaces are limited so should you 

wish to book places, you should do this ASAP. 
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                                                                          Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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